
Board of Education Special Meeting 
Southwest Public Schools 
District 179 
August 9, 2021 
 
 
President Duane Teter called the special meeting of the Southwest Public Schools Board of Education, 
School District 179, to order at 7:30 p.m. on August 9, 2021, at the Southwest Junior-Senior High School 
in Bartley. 
 
Present:  Duane Teter, Brooke Brooks, Jennifer McConville, Jason Neseth, John O’Dea, Jason Kloepping, 
Principal Tara Fries, and Patricia Smith. 
 
Absent:  None.  
 
Visitors:  Cody Gerlach. 
 
President Teter summarized current Board Policy #5018 Parent and Guardian Involvement in Educational 
Practices.  The purpose of the hearing was to discuss, consider, receive input, and suggest modifications 
from district patrons relating to the current parent and guardian involvement policy.   
 
No public comment was received. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 p.m.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


